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THANK YOU 

YOUNG 
ENTREPRENEUR 

2018 

FOTS 
MEETINGS 

FOTS FIESTA 
20th July  

Thank you for all your support over the summer 
term. Together we raised an £4257.09. We were 
able to fund two exciting initiatives ‘ Dan the mad 
scientist from the Royal Institute” and ‘Sarah 
McIntyre  - Author’ and achieve our goal of 
supporting every child with a ‘great learning 
experience ‘each term.. Your efforts also enable us 
to continue to support Forest school for the next 
school year. See over for more exciting news…… 

TEA TOWELS 

SPORTS DAY 
2018 

ROCKING HORSE 

9am Friday 14th 
September, Appleacre, 

Wheatsheaf Road, 
Wineham  

 includes Welcome 
coffee for new parents 

AGM 8pm Thursday 
4th October 

Royal Oak, Wineham  

All welcome, including 
dogs & toddlers! 

 

FOTS sports day 
refreshment stall 
raised £50.40. 

Thank you to those 
who prepared and 
served on the day. 

Back by popular request 
we saw 15 students 

deliver on the 
entrepreneur challenge 

with some amazing 
ideas generated. This 

years winner made over 
£200 with his sweet 

shop. Half of  all profits 
are shared with FOTS 

which raised £339.10 in 
total. Please return any 
unused £1 to Mr Reece  

All children are invited 
to our end of term 

party!  
Say goodbye to our 
Year 6 leavers and 

celebrate the start of 
the holidays with 
friends. Tickets 

available from the 
school office £3 

5.30 – 7pm Rawson's 
Hall, Bolney 

! 

We still have a few 
2018 school tea 

towels available t o 
purchase for £2 each. 

Please email 
FOTS@email.com if 
you would like to 

purchase one 

Our last collection generated £118. The next 
collection will be on  19th September 2018.Clear 
out unwanted textiles and brick-a-brack with our 

collection supporting the local Rocking Horse 
charity. 

Friends of Twineham School 



SUMMER FAIR 2018 
Even with the challenges of the Football World Cup and the extreme hot 
weather the Summer Fair raised a fantastic £3749.59 with £1900 coming 
from our bigger & better ‘live’ silent auction. This year we had the exciting 

addition of pony rides. A big thank you to all the helpers, sponsors and 
supporters before, during and after the event. 

  

As a result of continued fun raising efforts and working 
closely with the school we are now in a position to support 

the development of the bank area in the school 
playground . We are currently inviting tenders on the 
below proposal. For any queries or copies of accounts 

please email FOTS@email.com 


